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22 September 2009
Delivering a World Class Service – Major Cash Boost for Northern Ireland Water Reservoirs 

Northern Ireland Water (NI Water) is about to commence a major programme of works to improve and upgrade four key reservoirs in Co. Antrim - from Ballymena to Ballymoney.  

With just under £3m being spent on the project, which falls under the Investment Strategy for Northern Ireland, it is yet another example of NI Water’s commitment to delivering a 21st Century infrastructure for the people of Northern Ireland.  

Project Manager, Gary Mc Fadden explains:

“The ‘Mid-Antrim Reservoirs Project’ involves the design and construction of four reinforced concrete service reservoirs at four separate locations.  It will allow us to achieve a number of things, namely increasing storage, cutting down on maintenance costs and enhancing the overall security of supply.  
“We are currently in the design stage and aim to begin construction shortly.” 

NI Water is working in partnership with Farrans and Capita Symonds to complete the scheme over the next twelve months.    
Notes to Editors:

· The locations of the four Co. Antrim reservoirs are Glenlough (Ballymoney), Tullaghans (Dunloy), Altnahinch (Cloughmills) & Dungonnell (Cargan).  
· NI Water is investing £2.89 million in the project.   
· For further information contact NI Water Press Office on 028 9035 7695/4710 or alternatively via email, press.office@niwater.com.

